
January 25, 2011
 
Dear Ben,
 
At DeVry University we have a rich heritage of enabling generations of students to achieve their 
dreams. That’s why we would like to partner with your organization to introduce the Multicultural 
Community Alliance Scholarship. This unique scholarship program allows you the opportunity 
to nominate individuals to attend DeVry University and receive a scholarship for one half tuition 
per semester. The scholarship is open to qualifying new undergraduate students enrolled in any 
associate or bachelor’s degree program at DeVry University. 
 
The Multicultural Community Alliance Scholarship application period ends February 15, 2012.
 
Nominees must meet certain requirements to qualify for the Multicultural Community Alliance 
Scholarship. Requirements include:
 

• New undergraduate student
• Meet with a DeVry University advisor to apply for admission to DeVry University and pay 

the admission application fee
• Meets EFC Requirements $0-$12,000
• Meets GPA Requirements 2.80 GPA or better
• Hold a United States citizenship or permanent residency
• Begin classes within one year of graduating from high school or earning a GED certificate
• Enrolled six hours or more per session

 
For individuals your organization has chosen to nominate please have them set up an 
appointment to meet with a DeVry University advisor by calling 510.267.1359.
 
In addition, please have each nominee complete the following documents and submit all 
documents to their DeVry University admissions advisor.
 

• Multicultural Community Alliance Scholarship Nomination Form
• A Statement of Purpose (maximum of 2 short paragraphs) explaining “Why it is important 

to go to college.”
• A letter of recommendation from a community leader or teacher

 
We are excited to share the Multicultural Community Alliance Scholarship with your organization 
and look forward to a strong and impactful partnership.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
Laksmi Lagares
510-267-1359
DeVry University, Oakland Campus
 


